
  BRAEBURN KISUMU INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL   

Term 2 Week 10 Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The assessment week came to a successful end yesterday. Our students from Year One to Year Ten 

have been having the End of Term Tests. The students are anxiously waiting for the results of the 

assessments which will form the next steps of the learning process. It is our hope that the results will 

reflect the great effort they put in learning.  

EAMUN & MSMUN 

This term has been a busy one for the EAMUN and MSMUN delegates. They had the opportunity to 
interact with their peers at the UN headquarters in Nairobi. In our assembly today, they received their 
beautiful certificates from the executive committee in charge of the events. It is also encouraging to 
note that Vanessa was voted as the Best Speaker in the Ecology committee; a great achievement 
indeed. Congratulations to the teams under the guidance of Mr Rwenyo and Ms Faith. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remote Teaching and Learning in BKIS 

Our emphasis on the use different learning platforms still remains a priority. All these help in the 
realisation of modern learning which encourages: 

 Critical thinking and problem solving   

 Communication 

 Collaboration and 

 Creativity and innovation 

Over the years, Google classroom, EducationCity, Myimaths and Study ladder among others have 
been used to enhance remote teaching and learning with great level of success. We would like to 
encourage the use of these platforms as much as possible. 
 
COVID-19 Update 

We are continuously monitoring the advice and recommendations regarding COVID-19. 

The Kenya Association of International Schools (KAIS) have made the following recommendations: 



 All inter-school sports fixtures and tournaments cancelled with immediate effect for KAIS 
schools. 

 All educational trips cancelled with immediate effect for all KAIS schools. 
 

Braeburn Kisumu will be following these recommendations. We will be communicating further 
information regarding specific school events that have been cancelled. Please note that our school will 
remain open. 

As had been communicated earlier, it is advisable that medical attention is sought should any student 
develop flu like symptoms. It is also important that we sanitize our hands at the school security gate 
as you come into the compound. 

 

School Production Rehearsals 

We shall still continue with the rehearsals of the production as much as the staging at Simba club will 
not take place this term. 

 

Assembly Acknowledgements 

 

 

Assembly Ensemble Happy Birthday wishes 

Music Presentations: Linda and Hawi Highest House Points Achievers 



 

 

House Tallies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a restful weekend. 

Samwel Atonga 

Head Teacher 

HOUSE POINTS 

 

 

964 

 

 

902 

50 House Points Achievers FS1 Assembly Presentation Year 9 Assembly Presentation 


